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From: 
Sent: 08 September 2011 23:03
To: info
Subject: Comments about the 'Land Allocations DPD' page

 

The comments below were received via the website. The reference number for this 
comment is: 3062

      Comments about the page
     Land Allocations DPD
      Address: http://www.southlakeland.gov.uk/default.aspx?page=3004
     
      Name
     terry armistead
     
      Address
    
      Email
     
     
      Telephone no.
     0
     
      Query/comment
     RN330,RN63,RN211,RN11,RN329,RN13 & EN58
      The above proposed development sites are far to big for the small village 
of Kirkby. The village has a need for 6 or 7 affordable homes but there is no 
need for large estate type developents or industrial units as proposed at EN58. 
The village has many houses for sale that are empty so why do we need more ? The
size of these development areas will spoil the traditional character of the 
village.
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